

May 22, 2018

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Greetings from Boca Raton Christian School! Plans are already underway for the **28th Annual Christmas Dinner & Auction**, **which will take place on Saturday**, **December 8**, **2018**. This event is always a highlight for our school families and community friends as they bid on unique specialty items. We invite your business or your family to donate to this wonderful event in the way of goods, services, or underwriting. Each year this event is filled to capacity with hundreds of people, so your company will be showcased to this audience with the items you donate. There are also sponsorship opportunities at different levels available for your company to receive publicity with our school families. If you are interested in these opportunities please email me at the address listed below

A portion of this year's auction proceeds will help fund campus enhancements as part of our exciting Blazing Ahead – Impacting the Future Campaign. The Bid from the Heart during auction night will go towards lights for our Athletic Field. We are a 501 (c) 3 non-profit organization, which will allow for all your donations to be tax deductible. Your company will also benefit from being well publicized at many venues leading up to and during the event, including our auction website www.brcsauction.com.

Attached is an "Auction Donation Agreement" for you to complete if you would like to help us by making a donation. The pink copy is your tax deductible receipt. Kindly send the remaining copies with your donated item(s) to the school, Attention: Mrs. Tiffany Valvo or contact us for pickup. Also feel free to email or call us at the contact information below with any questions you might have. We greatly appreciate your support of the **Boca Christian Auction!** 

Sincerely,

William D. Hood II (class of '84)

m ). Hood II

Director of Development 561-391-2727, ext. 352

hoodb@bocachristian.org